



April 14, 2021

Mr. James J. McCaskey, President McCaskey Landscape & Design, LLC 12377 Taylor Wells Rd Chardon, OH 44024-8922 US

Dear Mr. James J. McCaskey:

Thank you for your support of Kent State University. We are grateful for your confidence in our mission and programs, and we deeply appreciate your generosity.

Your gift plays a vital role in our ongoing efforts to ensure exemplary programs and experiences for our students, and in helping us ensure every student has the opportunity to earn their degree. Together, we are enriching the lives of our graduates and helping them become engaged and impactful members of their communities across the globe.

To learn more about the impact of philanthropy on our students' lives, visit www.kent.edu/impact.

Again, thank you for your support and your partnership. Because of you, we can safeguard the continued success of our programs and students, so their future impact will leave the world a brighter place. With gratitude,

Valoree Vargo

Valoree Vargo Interim Vice President

Division of Philanthropy and Alumni Engagement

PS: Please accept our sincere apologies for any delays you may have experienced with receipts or gift acknowledgements. We have been experiencing unprecedented delays in mail delivery, with some donations arriving in our mail more than 30 days past the postmark.